
Dear Students, 
 
All San Bernardino County residents who 16-years-old or older are now eligible for the COVID-
19 vaccine at one of the county-run vaccination sites: 
 
https://sbcovid19.com/vaccine/locations/san-bernardino-county-health-sites/#load 
 
You can learn more about this news in an article published April 6 in the San Bernardino Sun.  
 
The article stated that: 
 
"Residents ages 16 and 17 can only receive the Pfizer vaccine and therefore can only be served 
at San Bernardino County Public Health sites and state OptumServe sites. They will also need to 
be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian to receive the Pfizer vaccine, according to the 
county." 
 
If you are not a San Bernardino County resident, you can learn more about vaccination 
availability at our information page, including how you can sign up for alerts from the My Turn 
website. 
 
Please keep in mind that we recommend following safety protocols, including wearing masks 
and social distancing even after being vaccinated. 
 
 
Stay healthy, Panthers! 
 
 
Alisha Rosas 
Interim Vice President of Student Services 
Executive Director of Equity, Outreach and Communications 
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